
SRI GURU NANAK PUBLIC SCHOOL, ADARSH NAGAR, DELHI-110033 
 

 

Cir. No.12/Independence Day/2024-25     09-08-2024 
FOR CLASSES I TO III 

Dear Parent,               
This is to inform you that: 
 

➢ The school will remain closed on 14th August 2024 (Wednesday) for Classes I to III on 
account of Independence Day Celebration in the School Premises.  

➢ The live telecast of Independence Day Celebration can be witnessed at our You Tube 
channel link:    
 

   https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkZfB7Fa7HA3Np1T02XFSwQ 

      HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY TO ALL, LET'S CELEBRATE FREEDOM!  
 

 

Regards 
  
 
(Shikha Gupta) 
Principal 

 


